## Maksim Zagornov congratulated colleagues on industry with the Power Engineers' Day

December 22, 2021



Director of MKC Group of Companies, President of the Distributed Power Generation Association, Chairman of the Subcommittee on Distributed Power Generation of Business Russia Maksim Zagornov congratulated colleagues on power industry with the professional holiday - Power Engineers' Day.

The letter of greetings runs:

Dear colleagues!

I sincerely congratulate you on our main holiday — the Power Engineer's Day!

The power complex is rightfully considered one of the key, strategically important sectors of the national economy. And the profession of power engineer is one of the most honorable and respected. Thanks to your dedicated work, new power facilities are put into operation, modern technologies are introduced, plants and enterprises are provided with light and heat, but most importantly, the houses of our country citizens.

We celebrate our professional holiday in difficult economic conditions that test us for strength, force us to find non-standard solutions, to work with full dedication. However, the year 2021 once again has proved how much the industry of the distributed power is in demand today, which makes it possible to provide business with affordable and reliable electricity.

On Power Engineer's Day I would like to wish all the industry employees good health, happiness, and prosperity. May all your professional and personal endeavors be successful! Congratulations!

Maksim Zagornov,

Director of MKC Group of Companies, President of the Distributed Power Generation Association, Chairman of the Subcommittee on Distributed Power Generation of Business Russia